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A	special	budget	meeting	of	the	Watersmeet	Township	Board	of	Trustees	was	called	to	order	by	
Supervisor	Rogers	at	10:00am.	
	
Members	present:	Mike	Rogers,	Alan	Piel,	Bill	Neumann,	Paul	Kemppainen,	Sandy	Mansfield	
	
A	motion	to	approve	the	agenda	as	presented	by	offered	by	Alan	Piel	with	support	from	Bill	Neumann.	
Motion	carried.	
	
More	cost	centers	were	gone	over	in	the	statement	of	expenditures	with	recommendations	for	some	
increases	and	decreases	in	certain	areas.	We	should	be	nearing	the	completion	of	the	new	fiscal	year	
budget	process.	There	will	be	another	budget	meeting	early	March,	but	no	date	has	been	set	at	this	
time.	
	
The	board	decided	that	a	thank	you	note	will	be	sent	to	the	Forest	Service	for	the	use	of	their	
administration	building	for	Town	Board	and	Commission	meetings.		
	
A	motion	to	adjourn	was	offered	by	Paul	Kemppainen	with	support	from	Bill	Neumann.	Motion	carried.	
Meeting	adjourned	at	11:40am.	
	
Respectfully	Submitted,	
	
Sandy	Mansfield,	Clerk	
Watersmeet	Township	
	
	
	


